
Reception news   10th January 2020 
 

Happy New Year!  

We hope you all had a lovely Christmas break and are refreshed for the New Year. Just before we 

broke up the children had a visit from Santa and we had our Christmas lunch. This week we had a 

circle time to let the children talk about all the things they did during the holidays and some 

mentioned what Santa had brought them.  

In Maths, we were working on our Maths Inter rail targets. This week, our focus is on number work 

and adding.   

             

In Literacy, we are focusing on reading skills. We have been practising how to segment and blend 

words, read small captions and are beginning to read sentences.  

     

Our new topic is ‘Books, Books, Books’. Over the next few weeks we will be looking at different 

stories including ‘Supertato’ and ‘Goldilocks and the Three Bears’.  This week, we have been 

discussing our favourite books and what we like about the stories.  

If your child would like to bring in one of their favourite books for us to read during story time at the 

end of the day then we are happy to read them, however, please can you ensure they are 

named to avoid anyone losing their book.  

 

Please continue to supporting your child/children with their reading, their Red words and Maths 

Inter rail targets as this helps to secure their knowledge. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 


